
-----Original Message----- 
From: Reva Stover [mailto:revastover@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 10:01 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: The Buffalo River rule proposal 
 
Mr. Szenher, 
The Buffalo River is too valuable, too precious to all Arkansans and Americans to put at risk. Let our 
government put policies in place to shield this unique feature from harm by pollution. Please support 
the proposal to ban future medium and large swine operations in the Buffalo River watershed. Support 
the small businesses that stand to benefit from a balanced, beautiful, pristine Buffalo River that furnish 
needed services to a thriving tourist economy. 
Sincerely, 
Reva Stover 
Arkansas resident and registered voter 
 


